From: Allan Baker

Sent: 02 April 2023 16:59

To: A12chelmsfordA120

Subject: Fwd: New Bridge development

Please except this letter it was sent to me and | am just passing it on to you
Thanks and Regards
Allan J Baker

Begin forwarded message:

From: Allan Baker
Date: 1 April 2023 at 20:42:29 BST

To: mary freeman

Subject: Re: New Bridge development

Hello I'm Allan | live o

And was the first to tell everyone about the Bridge o_ it would be best to send your
letter to Our MP and the Highways | will send there contacts to you

Regards Allan

On 31 Mar 2023, at 22:40, mary freema_ wrote:

F. A.O. Mr Alan Baker,

| am writing to express my opinion referring to the new bridge development as a
resident on the_ near the field where the works are being proposed
to be set up.

We would like to oppose works site being set up here as we do not want this site
being spoilt as is used a lot in the Summer months by our Children. This is also a
very popular area for dog walkers and also we feel that the noise level from the A12
would increase if many trees are cut down. We feel a more appropriate site would
be the grass area opposite ie. Gershwin Boulevard side.

We hope you will take these comments into account.

Thanking you.

Mrs M. Freeman





